Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen

Minutes of the December 5th and 6+! meeting.

Board members present were: Phil Dwight, Dave Boule and Tom
Davis. Also present was Police Chief Brian Brown.

The meeting began at 7 p.m. on December 5 and the Board
interviewed 4 candidates for the openings in its Police
Department. At 9:30 p.m. the meeting was adjourned to 6 p.m. on

December 6 at which time two additional candidates were
interviewead.

After discussion is was unanimously voted to offer one position
to Dan Bigda to begin as soon as possible and the other to
Richard Cuddihy. 1In the later case there had to be a firm
commitment for Mr. Cuddihy to be available for duty on or before
January 31, 1995. If he could not agree to this the position was
to be offered toc Ernest Thompson.

The minutes of the November 28, 1994 meeting were approved as
written.

Upon motion duly made and approved the following items were
signed;:

1. an Alcoholic Beverage permit for the Fire Department's
Yankee Swap to be held this Saturday evening.,

2. an abatement reguest in the name of the Audubon Scciety
which was overlooked last week was signed this week,

3. an inventory penalty abatement in the name of Frances
Sawyer,

4, the Annual Application for State Grant re: Sewage Treatment
Works.

Also, the following actions were taken:

- regquest for inventory penalty abatements in the names of Chris
Baker-Salmon and William Hutchinson were approved.

Requests for property tax abatements in the name of Doris Carlow,
and Bruce and Susan Edwards were denied. A request for abatement

in the name of Lucy and Raymond Gregoire was taken under
consideration.

The request for decision on maintenance of Lovern Mill Road re:
Gregoire's homestead was to be studied.

Copies of the proposed 1995 budget were distributed,

Respectfully submitted, Philip T. Dwight



